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To the new 6BS,  

Welcome aboard! I am going to be your new teacher in Year 6 and can’t wait to 
begin this journey with you, as you venture into your final year at Broadway 
Junior School. Before we get started, there are a few things I would like you to 
know. Year 6 has got to be one of the best (if not THE best) times in your school 
career, all of your hard work throughout your primary education is showcased 
superbly and the progress each member makes is often outstanding. It goes 
without saying that we expect you to work hard, be kind and shine bright 
throughout the year – but I can ensure you that I will be rooting for you every 
step of the way. Becoming the oldest in the school we expect you to continue 
show everyone else how it is done, by following our school rules: ‘be ready, be 
respectful and be safe’. 

Alongside me there will be Mrs Johnson, Mrs Walker and Mr Scott forming our Year 6 teachers. If you didn’t 
know already, we work in different classes on a morning for both English and Maths – so you may be lucky 
to work alongside a different teacher for those lessons.  

In English we will continue to focus on a range of reading comprehension skills, concentrate on spelling, 
punctuation and grammar skills as well as writing within a range of genres. Some of the units we will cover 
are Skellig by David Almond, The Biography of Muhammad Ali, Letters from the Lighthouse by Emma Carrol, 
Macbeth and The Titanic. During Maths we will spend a significant amount of time strengthening your 
arithmetic skills through the four operations: addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. As well as 
spending time developing your knowledge surrounding fractions, decimals and percentages. Our curriculum 
on an afternoon is also super fun; a few topics include: bridge building, burger making and World War 2. 

 
Finally, let me tell you a little bit about me. I have worked at Broadway since 2015 - and spent a lot of my 
time in Year 6. I absolutely love coming to school each day and working with our truly wonderful, unique 
children. My favourite lessons are English, Maths, PSHE, History and Geography - I also love P.E and using 
drama in lessons too. My favourite colours are purple and green and the person I love the most in the world 
is my little boy, who is 3 years old. I spend my free time: running, cooking, reading, going on adventures 
and enjoying family time. I simply cannot wait to get to know you all more and see what magic we can create 
next year. Have an amazing summer and I look forward to spending the next two days with you to get us 
off to an even better start in September (remember what I said - it really is the best year). 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Page (Miss Smith from September) 
 


